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Keeping Schools Healthy

The EVSC is closely monitoring the recent news surrounding the Coronavirus
(COVID-19) and is taking the appropriate preventive steps and planning
accordingly. While the risk is low at this time, we understand the concerns

of parents and staff members. Take a few minutes to learn what the EVSC is
doing and how you can help keep our schools, students, and staff healthy.
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Focused cleaning on Communicating with Monitoring

high-touch areas local health officials : situation closely
(doors, water fountains, etc.)

What the EVSC is Doing

What You Can Do

Wash hands with
soap and water for
at least 20 seconds

Avoid close Cough or sneeze
contact with in a tissue, then
people who are | throw the tissue in
sick the trash

Avoid touching
your eyes, nose
and mouth

Stay home when
you are sick

Additional Resources

« CDC: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html

- Indiana State Department of Health: https:/www.in.gov/isdh/28470.htm
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